
 
 

February/March Legislative Director Report 

- Continual monitoring of various legislators' 
social media accounts.  

 
I have signed up for some upcoming 
fundraisers in April and will attend a 
fundraiser on Thursday March 10 for 
Alderman Sue Sadlowski Garza, the only 
CTU member of the Chicago City Council. 
 

 
Monday, March 7 - Legislative Directors 
Meeting  

Gerri Songer and I met via Zoom with Steve 
Elza to discuss the upcoming legislative 
agenda, including preparations for the 
Legislative Breakfast on Saturday  



 

March 12. 
 

 Petition Drive for Representative Will 
Guzzardi  - I collected petition signatures for 
Will from my own neighborhood.   


